
Minutes of the Rotary Club
of Anguilla
18th  August 2022

Attendees
9 members, 3 honorary members, 2 guests and 2 members online

Apologies from Kashamar Lewis   It was  also noted that she will be taking a leave of absence this

year as she has been awarded a grant to study in the UK

Off Island :  President Jacquie Ruan and Ron Harrington

Invocation and National Anthem
Speakers

Seymour Hodge

Seymour was a guest speaker recently at a club in Chicago and gave an impressive

account of our club activities. He recently met a Rotarian from the club who was

visiting Anguilla and  he gave her a banner and a tour of the island.

The final training session for Leaders will be held via Zoom on August 24th.

Correspondence

- Mr Hamilton  wrote to inform us of a Youth Service Exchange Program aimed at 18
to 30 yr olds.We were recently visited by such people who came from the  UK. We
will be getting more details shortly.

- We will be celebrating COVID health care workers during next week ( we have  Dr
Kareema and Nurse Biola.)

- From the President of the Club Challenge and Recognition Program: Starting now
clubs are invited to participate in a new challenge each month.  We look forward to
participating starting with the September Challenge!
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Speaker

Genefa Fedee

Genefa  gave a very instructive and insightful  talk about the role of the Rotary

Foundation . Topics mentioned were the “Elevator Speech” and how to apply for a

Global Foundation Grant . We were   reminded  of the importance of donating to the

Foundation in order to receive money from them . We look forward to generating

Ideas for a grant.

Happies and Sads
EC   120        US   96

Seymour Hodge


